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101 PHOTOGRAPHS FROM 101 PHOTOGRAPHERS 
When it was suggested that we collect 100 photos from 100 photographers to 
celebrate our 100th e-news I thought it would be difficult to get so many.  Issue 
100 ran rather more than 100 and here is a further batch of rather more than 
101 of your favourite pictures. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Any, or all, of your Club Members can register at  www.pagbnews.co.uk for FREE e-news 
  

www.pagbnews.co.uk�


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

http://www.permajet.com/pagb_special_offer 
 

Danny McClure   Beeslack (Penicuik) Camera Club  SPF 
Sarah Middleton   Derby City Photographic Society   N&EMPF 

Alan Bannister   Clay Cross Photographic Society  N&EMPF 
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NOW AVAILABLE  - 500 PHOTOGRAPHS BY 500 PHOTOGRAPHERS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Now there is a Recorded Lecture to celebrate e-news with 500 
photographs from 500 photographers.  There is no selection by experts.  
These are the pictures you chose to send - a wonderful archive of popular 
Club photography from the early years of the 21st Century.  (2008-2013).    

 

A copy will be lodged in Birmingham Central Library with other PAGB Archives. 
 

 
This is a great show to entertain your Club for a complete evening.  

Available to Clubs through the PAGB Recorded Lecture Service NOW. 
 

 

RLS Secretary: Stephanie Cook DPAGB EFIAP, 58 High Street, South Milford, Leeds LS25 5AF  

t: (01977) 682857      e: stephanie.cook@btinternet.com 
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